
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK
Week Commencing: 16th December 2024

CURRICULUM:

English
We will be
completing
Christmas
themed writing
activities.

Maths
We will be
recapping all
taught learning
from the
Autumn Term.

Art
We will be
making
Christmas
baubles.

GENERAL REMINDERS:

As we near the end of this half term we want to extend a thank you to
parents and carers for your continued support. We are especially looking
forward to seeing the children’s home learning on Thursday 19th. As children
have reached 100 class points, we will celebrate on Friday 20th in the
morning.

A final reminder to return all library books before we break up.

Important dates this week:
Thursday 19th - Homework Show & Tell
Friday 20th - 100 class point rewards

SPRING TERM - PE will move to a Friday from January 2025.

RWI Bookmarks
RWI bookmarks are now in reading records. These are for your reference and
feature words your child should expect to see in books of that level. We do not use
these for weekly spelling tests in school, but you are welcome to use these at home
as a quick recall reading tool and a guide, should you want to support your child with
spelling of familiar words.

Dates for your diary:
Thursday 19th - Homework Show & Tell
Friday 20th - 100 class point rewards

Snacks:
Children will need two healthy snacks each day.
We ask that these are Fruit or Vegetables.
Please do not send in chocolate, crisps, snack bars or biscuits. Thank you.

Bottles:
Bottles should only be filled with water and should be clearly named. Thank you.

Oxford Owl:
You can visit Oxford Owl for a variety of ebooks to access for free.
Click the link - http://oxfordowl.co.uk/
Navigate to ‘Oxford Owl for School’ - Click ‘Log in’ - ‘Students’ tab - Enter:
Username: year1_2024
Password: boxgrove2024

Communication with staff:
We’re always happy to take a quick message at the door, but please communicate
via the office with any sensitive or more detailed information and this will be shared
with us. We will always aim to get back to you as soon as we can, thank you for your
patience and understanding.

Year 1 team
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